
From: Grace Ockwell
To: chris.morris@odt.co.nz
Cc: Daphne Griffen; Adrian Blair; Kate Davidson; Graham McKerracher
Subject: LGOIMA Incidents involving Parking Wardens
Date: Tuesday, 17 March 2015 01:39:51 p.m.
Attachments: Final Version Reported Incidents 2009-2014.pdf

Good morning Chris,
 
Thank you for your email of 17 February 2015 in which you requested information about
 incidents involving parking wardens.
 
Your request has been considered under the provisions of LGOIMA and the following
 response is provided.  I have repeated your questions and used your numbering to give
 context to our response.
 
Request 1.  A breakdown showing how many reported incidents of verbal abuse,
 physical abuse or both, involving the Dunedin City Council's parking enforcement
 officers, have been recorded by the council in each of the last five years (or financial
 years, if easier). I'd like a separate tally for each type of incident (verbal, physical,
 verbal and physical) if possible.
Request 2.  Copies of all reports or descriptions of each incident, with names redacted
 if necessary to avoid the identification of the parking officers.
 
Response:  The information requested in 1 and 2 above is attached.  We have withheld
 some information in the reports and descriptions of the parking incidents pursuant to
 section 7(2)(a) of LGOIMA in order to protect the privacy of the parties involved.   We
 have also withheld this information pursuant to section 7(2)(f)(ii) in order to protect
 parking wardens from improper pressure or harassment.
 
Request 3. Details of how many of the incidents (if any) involved physical injuries
 and/or time off work, and for how long in each case.
 
Response: This information is withheld pursuant to sections 7 (2)(a) and 7(2)(f)(ii) of
 LGOIMA in order to protect the privacy of DCC officers and to protect officers from
 improper pressure or harassment.
 
Request 4. Details of how many of the incidents (if any) resulted in a referral to police
 and/or police prosecution.
 
Response: This information is included in the attached information.
 
We have also redacted some information in the document supplied to you relating to
 non-work place injuries (for example the first three lines of the last page) which falls
 outside the scope of your request.
 
Given we have withheld some information you have the right pursuant to section 27(3)
 of LGOIMA to have our decision to withhold information reviewed by the Office of the
 Ombudsman.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; PO Box 5045, Moray Place,  Dunedin 9058, New Zealand 
Telephone: 03 474 3487, Fax: 03 474 3594 
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz; www.dunedin.govt.nz
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